
 
Sue and John Morris 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
We support universal, free healthcare for all and hope you will support the new bills 
that provide primary care, as a first step. 
Regards, 
Sue and John Morris 
Marshfield, VT 
 
1392 Vermont Route 232 
Marshfield, VT 05658 

 


